
 Hortonville Area School District 

Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes: January 8, 2024 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Dana Ramshak at 6:15 PM. 

Roll call showed the following committee members present: Mr. Craig Dreier and Mr. Brett 

Eidahl. 

  

Administrators present: Todd Timm, Janna Cochrane, Timothy Rietveld 

Others present were -Tamie Neilson 

 

Mrs. Dana Ramshak confirmed that notice of the meeting was posted at the Greenville 

Elementary, Greenville Middle, Hortonville Elementary, North Greenville Elementary, 

Hortonville Middle, Hortonville High schools, Hortonville Public Library, Village of Greenville 

and the District website (www.hasd.org). Notice of the meeting was sent to the Press Star and 

Post Crescent. 

Mr. Craig Dreier made a motion to review and approved the minutes of October 16, 2023; 

seconded by Mrs. Dana Ramshak; roll call vote; motion carried.  Mr. Brett Eidahl abstained. 

Mr. Timothy Rietveld updated the committee members on the new courses and course changes 

for Family Consumer Science Pathways.   

• FCS Quest – change to Introduction to Design and adding FCS Assistant 

• CAPP Ed 201 / Intro to Education Practices – changed to Intro to Educational Practices / 

Technology in Education - (CAPP through UWO and Intro to Technology in Education 

through FVTC) 

• Adding – CAPP Ed 110 / ECE: Foundations of ECE – class for teacher assistants in early 

childhood (students will be paid for their time they work with teachers in the classrooms. 

• Moving Microeconomics to an AP Microeconomics 

 

Mr. Craig Dreier made a motion to approve the HHS Courses and take to the full Board; Mrs. 

Dana Ramshak seconded the motion; roll call vote; motion carried. 

 

Mrs. Janna Cochrane provided the committee members with an ACT 20 update.  At this time 

35% of staff have started training or completed their training.  Continue to work on vendor 

presentations and are hoping to have a vendor for the March Board meeting if not the April 

Board meeting. Mrs. Cochrane is continuing to work with CESA 6 on the K-5 Core Literacy 

Curriculum Evaluation Tools and will keep the committee members updated on the progress.  A 

request to look at Educlimber to assist the staff with parent assessment updates and letters.  

 

With no further business, Mr. Brett Eidahl made a motion to adjourn; seconded by Mr. Craig 

Dreier roll call vote; motion carried at 6:56 p.m. 

Minutes Respectfully submitted by, 

Tamie Neilson 

District Administrative Assistant 

http://www.hasd.org/

